
Notices for Sunday 6
th

 March 2016 
 

NORMAL PARISH OFFICE HOURS  
 

The Parish Office will normally be open between 10.00am & 12.00 noon on Tuesdays to Fridays 
only. It will be closed on Mondays. 

 

 
 

SAFEGUARDING 
Dear Parishioner, 
The Diocesan Safeguarding Team are keen to find out how safeguarding is being 
implemented and understood in our parishes. We would therefore be very grateful if 
you would take part in a short survey which can be accessed on the link below.  It 
consists of 5 questions and shouldn’t take more than 5 minutes to complete. This 
will help to guide us as to what resources parishes may need to develop 
safeguarding in our parishes in the future. 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/H3LCDVM  
Many thanks for your support. 
 

 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 

TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service. 
 

EASTER CARD DELIVERY - It’s that time of year again! If you are able, we’re asking you to put 
on your trainers and help with the delivery of our Easter cards this year. They contain the 
information about all our main services from Palm Sunday to Easter Sunday, so ideally need to be 
delivered before Holy Week. Packs are available at the back of Church, so please signup up and 
take a pack or several. Please remember that these are a key part of our mission within the 
Parish, and many hands make light work! Thank you.  
 

FAIRTRADE FORTNIGHT 29TH FEBRUARY TO 13TH MARCH 2016 - As part of Fairtrade 

Fortnight, Traidcraft goods will be on sale each Sunday; 6th & 13th of March. On Saturday 12th 
March from 10am – 11.30am, the coffee morning will take the form of a Fairtrade Café with 
Traidcraft goods on sale. 
 

 
LENT APPEAL – We are supporting the Diocese of London’s appeal which this year is in aid of 
persecuted Christians in Syria and Iraq, see the leaflets at the Welcomers desk. Lent boxes are 
available at the back of the church, please take one. 
 

AUTUMN FAIR - Christine Bates would be grateful for any spare zips that you have.  Perhaps you 
are throwing out clothes - trousers, dresses, skirts.  If you just cut round the zip and pass it to 
Christine, she will then unpick it and recycle it in items for the Fair. 
 

RESEARCH  - Anyone interested in doing some research into a particular aspect of St Peters 
history and then writing about it? Researchers and content writers needed for the new heritage 
section on our website. This is part of the activity programme for the West Window Project. If 
interested please contact Allison McAllister 07802425252 or by email allison@skillshop.co.uk 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/H3LCDVM


ELECTORAL ROLL – Revision of the Electoral Roll will commence on Sunday 20th March. 
Please let Lesley Brooks know if you have changed your address, telephone number, email or if 
you are new to the parish and would like to be added to our membership list. 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

PILGRIM COURSE in the church hall, Monday 7th March, 7.45pm. This second module finishes 
this week. Module three starts Monday 11th April 'The Commandments: How do Christians 
behave?' Information and signing up list will be available soon. 
 

BEER & CURRY SOCIETY MEETING – Thursday 10th March, at the Wheatsheaf Pub, Haven 
Lane and The Clay Oven, in The Mall. 
 

COMPLINE AND REFLECTION – Thursday 10th March, 9.00pm (see information pamphlet) 
 

COFFEE AT ST PETER'S. Every second Saturday of the month St Peter's will be open for coffee 
(or tea), cake and time to catch up from 10am - 11.30am. Next date Saturday 12th March. Please 
do "pop in"! Anyone wishing to help please speak to Fr David. 
 

BEST FEET FORWARD - Saturday 12th March: THAMES PATH – 5 HOURS with tube travel 
and lunch stop/5 MILES walking approx. 10:00 am start from Ealing Broadway station. 
Leader: Linda Foster - We take the tube to Hammersmith and then walk along the Thames Path 
to Gunnersbury Park station. Lunch stop in Chiswick House gardens (café or picnic).  See many 
old buildings on route where famous personages lived, Hogarth’s tomb in St Nicholas’ churchyard, 
and the renowned Camelia House in Chiswick House gardens.  Return to Ealing by 3:00pm via 
District Line from Gunnersbury Park tube station. 
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

PCC MEETING – Sunday 13th March, 11.45am in the Lady Chapel. 
 

AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP - Wednesday 16th March, 8.15pm, in the Vicarage. 
 

CONCERT – St Matthew’s Church, Saturday 19th March, 7.30pm. See notice board for further 
details. 
 

PALM SUNDAY PROCESSION – Sunday 20th March, meet at Haven Green, 9.45am, weather 
permitting. 
 

WELCOMERS’ MEETING after the Sunday Mass on Palm Sunday 20th March in the Lady 
Chapel. 
 

EASTER VIGIL BREAKFAST Sunday 27th March. - Please sign the sheet at the back of church if 
you are intending to come to the Easter Vigil and would like to stay for breakfast. All very 
welcome! (No charge will be made, but donations to the Bishop of London’s Lent Appeal will be 
much appreciated.) 
 

 


